PUBLIC NOTICE OF INTENT TO FILE
AN APLICATION WITH USDA RURAL DEVELOPMENT
AND TO CALL A GENERAL PUBLIC MEETING

The City of Gorman is preparing an application for funding under the United States Department of
Agriculture Rural Development.

The project will consist of purchasing public works department vehicle.

The application process requires a public meeting to inform the general public regarding the
development of the proposed project. The public meeting will be held to give the citizenry an
opportunity to become acquainted with the proposed project and to comment on such items as
economic and environmental impacts, service areas and alternatives to the project.

The public meeting will be held on August 22, 2024 @ 10:00 a.m. at Gorman Community Center 118 S
Kent St Gorman, TX 76454.



